
The board held a regular meeting on 3-20-17 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Jay Clark-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Dave Lang  and 
Jeremy Saling;  Fiscal Officer-Molly Long; Road Man-Rick Johnson,  Ron Duda- Zoning Inspector 
and residents Kenneth Johnson, and Donna & Tim Winkler.
 
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting.

Old Business
Lang- Trustees discussed what roads to be paved or chip/sealed.  Need to keep expenses at no more 
than $100,000.
Saling- None
Clark- None
New Business
Lang- Sold lot #415 and talked to Bonnie McClain re: cemetery lot prices.
Saling- Called Don Potts re: trash hauling, he is upset with Adkins.
Clark- Took call from Sonny Franks re: set back in Linnridge Meadows, gave him Ron Duda’s number.

Public Comment- Tim Winkler agreed to sit on the Board of Zoning Appeals, Lang made a motion to 
replace Ron Duda with Tim Winkler on said board, 2nd by Saling, vote unanimous.
Roads- Rick reported that he fixed Winkler’s culvert that needed 2 loads of 304’s and some 57’s.  Will 
tear out carpet next wk for replacement.  Old chairs and desk will be gone tomorrow. Checked all 
signs.
Safety- More tires were dumped on Franks Rd.
Zoning-  The inspector issued a zoning violation letter to non-resident who has a camper on 
Fairmount that someone may be living in.

Fiscal Officer-Long- None

Payments in the amount of $6,888.04 were made.
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling.
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